"Timothy A. Smith" <TSmith@Pennoni.com>& January 31, 2016 6:34 PM
To: "Edwards, Charles N" <cnedwards @ncdot.gov>

Cc: "Jones, DeAngelo J" <djjones1@ncdot.gov>, "Michael Harvey (mharvey @orangecountync.gov)" <mharvey @orangecountync.gov>, Kara Brewer <kmbrewer@gmail.com>, Mike Porco <mike @ probuiltplus.com>
RE: Driveway Permit Submittal- The Barn-

1 Attachment, 16 KB

Chuck,

Thanks for your email regarding the driveway permit for The Barn (aka The Barn of Chapel Hill). | was on vacation last week but will be back in the office on Monday. Ill give you a call on Monday to
discuss the proposed use of the property/development.

Thanks,
Tim

Timothy A. Smith, PE, PLS

Division Manager

Philip Post & Associates, A Division of Pennoni

Direct: 919-230-9209 | Mobile: 919-616-6491

From: Edwards, Charles N [mailto:cnedwards@ncdot.gov]

Sent: Friday, January 29, 2016 4:39 PM

To: Timothy A. Smith <TSmith@Pennoni.com>

Cc: Jones, DeAngelo J <djjones1@ncdot.gov>; Michael Harvey (mharvey@orangecountync.gov) <mharvey@orangecountync.gov>
Subject: Driveway Permit Submittal- The Barn-

Tim,

We have received the drvieway permit submittal for the above. Based on recent discussions with Orange County Planning we understand that there may be uncertainty as to the proposed uses and
associated trip generation of the proposed development. | would appreciate you giving me a call for additional discussion to provide needed clarification prior to us moving forward with the permit.

Charles N. Edwards Jr., PE
District Engineer

N. C. Department of Transportation
Division of Highways

Division 7, District 1

336 570 6833
cnedwards@ncdot.gov

115 East Crescent Square Drive
P. O. Box 766
Graham, NC 27253

~——>Nothing Compares_~_~

Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the
North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.

Email correspondence to and from this sender is subject to the N.C. Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.
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